
To whom it may concern. 
 
I am so concerned about the present situation of compulsory detention of 
refugees, that I decided to let you know. All of my group feel as I do that it 
is an inhumane situation. Put yourself in their place and think what it would do 
to your mind, not to mention your well being otherwise. Most of these people 
left a hopeless situation in search of something better for themselves and their 
families, and what did they find in Australia?? We should all hang our heads in 
shame at the fate that has been meted out to them, human beings with the right 
to a decent life at least. 
I hope some divine intervention may happen to loosen the strings that keeps 
these poor people in prison; their only crime being to want a better life. 
 
 




